SHAYNE ELLIOTT | Chief Executive Officer ,‘

November 7, 2018

Mr Johan Frijns
Director, BankTrack

Mr Joseph Wilde-Ramsing
Coordinator, OECD Watch

Via email: johan@banktrack.org

j.wilde@somo.nl

Dear Johan and Joseph,
ANCP report regarding Phnom Penh Sugar Co.

Thank you for your letter regarding the above matter and the Australian National Contact
Point’s (ANCP) final statement published on 11 October 2018.

You may be aware I have publicly committed to considering the report and that if it presents
new information that suggests we should reconsider our position, we will.

I will write to you further about this matter before the close of the year.

If you would like to discuss the matter in the meantime, please contact Ben Walker, Head of
Sustainable Development on (03) 8654 4686.

Yours sincerely,
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